

## **Red Rose Primary School**

# Newsletter

4th September 2022

#### Welcome back

Welcome back to the new school year! We are excited to welcome everyone back to school tomorrow.

School will be open from 8am for children attending breakfast club and between 8:45 and 8:55am for the start of the school day. Children can enter via the EYFS doors or the Quad and will be directed straight to the hall where they will be welcomed by their new teacher and directed to their new classroom and coat peg.

As per usual, there will be staff at the EYFS doors and at the Quad to welcome the children and pass on any messages.

Please note: There will be no staff member on the entrance to the school site from Beverley Gardens. We request that all children are escorted to the EYFS doors or Quad gates by an adult and handed over to staff.

### **Building updates:**

Staff have been very busy over the summer holidays preparing school for the start of term. Rooms have been decorated, new carpets laid, blinds installed and lots of cleaning and tidying. A huge thank you to all involved. We can't wait to show you!



Apollo class (formerly the library & ICT room)

New KS2 flooring





Redecorated Mission class with new blinds

Redecorated hall with new blinds





Rosebuds



## **Red Rose Primary School**

# Newsletter

4th September 2022



New KS1 Reading area





New library

#### **School uniform**

A reminder that school uniform should be worn at all times unless it is your child's PE day. On PE days children can wear their PE uniform to school. We will inform you of your child's PE days this week. Uniform should be as follows:

**School Uniform:** Grey / black skirt or trousers

White / red polo shirt or White blouse / shirt Bright red jumper, sweatshirt or cardigan Red checked dress in

summer

Plain black leather or leather style shoes which

can be polished.

Trainers should not be worn as part of school uniform.

**PE Kit:** Plain white T-Shirt,

Plain black or navy shorts
Plain black / navy long bottoms
Red sweatshirt / cardigan or
grey Red Rose PE hoodie

**Trainers** 

Clothing should not display any sports logos

We do have a selection of pre-used uniform which can be collected from school or donated to the British Heart Foundation in Chester le Street.

### Date for the diary:

**Thursday 15th September 2:45pm** - come into school and meet your child's new teacher, visit their classroom and find out about the term ahead. More information to follow.